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Friends of Dartmouth Park 

Patron: 10th Earl of Dartmouth 
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A big thank you to all who contributed to our 

Just Giving page over the past few 
months. We are pleased to announce that 
you raised Ã1,300 towards new benches in 

the Park.  

The benches have been ordered and we 
hope will be delivered soon and installed 
during the summer so that they can be  
enjoyed by everyone visiting the Park. 

Thank you  

 

Table Top and Plant Sale 

18 June at 11.00  

Community Room in the Pavilion 

Refreshments Home Made Jam 

Tombola 

Books 

Clothes 

Plant Sale 

Crafts for Children 

We are supporting Select Lifestylesô Family Fun Day Event  

 which is in the Park on the same day 

Photographs taken by Friendsô member Raman on a lovely sunny day in the Park. 

The wildlife seem to have all decided  to take their families out to enjoy the sun. 

http://www.friendsofdartmouthpark.org.uk
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Visit to Tissington and Ashbourne on 31 May 

 

The weather report wasnôt looking promising for our day out in Derbyshire, but hardy members of the 
Friendsô group where on the coach early and looking forward to getting on their way. The countryside 
looked stunning and it was enjoyable not to have to use motorways for this trip. 

As we neared our destination dark clouds appeared and we decided to visit Tissington before the rain 
caught up with us.  However, as we neared our destination the heavens opened just as we arrived and 
most of us made for the Tea Room.   As you will see from the photographs the weather cleared so that 
we could see the Well Dressing and explore the beautiful village of Tissington.  

 

We arrived in Ashbourne at around lunchtime 
and it was very busy. Most of us found some-
where to have lunch.  We returned to the coach 
just as the rain started again. We visited two 
lovely places and the weather didnôt spoil the 
day. Thank you to those members who  
contributed the photographs. 
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